
 
 

 

Bus Drivers & Bus 

Assistants Job Fair 

 

Wednesday, February 7, 2018 

8:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. 

Transportation Building 

18360 N. 51st Avenue 

Glendale, AZ 85308 

 
Deer Valley Unified School District will be hosting a job fair to hire bus drivers 

and bus assistants.   

The District will cover the cost for the CDL certification and will earn a 

paycheck while in training.   

Any questions regarding the bus driver job fair:  Brad.Radina@dvusd.org 

 

APPLY ONLINE:   HTTP://CAREERS.DVUSD.ORG/    

             

http://careers.dvusd.org/

